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to Glenn, me 

 
 

Dear Glenn, 
  
I’d like to thank West Deeping Parish Council for inviting Breedon to attend the Annual meeting on 
the 13th May 2024. 
  
Unfortunately, we will not be in a position to present the type of information you’re seeking on the 
pending planning application by the 10th or 13th May. We respectfully decline your invitation on this 
occasion. 
  
A suite of public engagement events will be available to local communities, both in person and 
online, during the first two weeks of June and we hope as many people as possible take this 
opportunity to share their views with us on the draft schemes presented to them. The feedback 
received during the online and in-person events will be considered and, where possible, 
incorporated into the final version of the application prior to submission to Lincolnshire County 
Council. Further information on all public events will be shared with the various local communities in 
the coming weeks. 
  
In addition to the above, I will be seeking to arrange an Extraordinary Meeting of the West Deeping 
Quarries Liaison Group via Teams – this will be held during the week beginning 20th May. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Maria 
  
Maria Cotton 
Planning and Estates Manager 
  
Maria.Cotton@breedongroup.com 
  
Mob: 07887418514 
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